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ASX Announcement                           2 September 2022  
 

CLOSURE OF UNMARKETABLE PARCEL SHARE SALE FACILITY 
Norwest Energy NL (ASX: NWE) (Norwest or Company) advises that the Unmarketable Parcel Sale Facility 
(Sale Facility), as announced on 15 July 2022, has closed.  

As at close of trading on 29 August 2022 (the Closing Date) there were 3,546,091 Shares held by 748 
shareholders that had a value of less than $500 (Unmarketable Parcels). The Company received retention 
forms from 139 shareholders, such that the final number of Shares which have been sold under the Sale 
Facility is 3,124,189 from 609 shareholders. 

Sale proceeds will be remitted to the relevant shareholders as soon as practicable following settlement 
of all shares sold under the UMP Facility, either via cheque or direct bank transfer (for those shareholders 
who have their banking details registered with the Company's share registry, Computershare). 

Authorised for release to ASX by the Board of Directors. 
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